
3.     Registration for BMC-Upper Spring 2018 for CONTINUING STUDENTS 

<<The following registration process is only applicable to currently enrolled BMC-Upper Students for Fall 
2017. New or returning students must complete a separate application, to be announced later.>> 

To register for BMC-Upper Spring 2018 as a continuing student: 

 Bring a check written out to “United Math Circles Foundation” for $185, with the name of student on the 
subject line. 

 The check must arrive at BMC by December 5, by 8pm, in Evans 714. 

 The best way to ensure receipt of the check is to deliver in in person, to Evans 714. Bring an envelope, 
clearly labeled 

“BMC-Upper Spring 2018 Registration 

Student’s Name:………………………..” 

and slide in under the door of Evans 714 if we are not in the office. 

 December 5, 8pm is a STRICT deadline, after which we will no longer accept any checks for 
continuing students. 

a.     For financial aid recipients 

 If you have been approved for financial aid from BMC-Upper, submit a notice of intention to 
register for spring 2018 in place of the check, observing the strict deadline of Dec 5, 2017. 

 Your financial aid will be canceled after this deadline. 

b.    For students who wish to move up to a different BMC group in spring 2018 

 Along with your check, you must submit a note to CONVINCE us using independent 
mathematical evidence. 

 Your mere opinion of “I already know everything” or “Everything was easy” is insufficient. 

 Examples of evidence are your high achieving AMC scores, your consistently excellent 
performance at the Monthly Contests… 

 We rarely move students up from the fall to spring, and all such moves are by invitation 
initiated by BMC Staff. 

In short: 

 Your check must arrive at Evans 714 by December 5, 8pm. 

 This is separate and different than the registration for MTRW Spring 2018 (on Mondays). 

 Make sure you clearly label your envelope to avoid confusion. 

 New or returning students (your friends and neighbors who are NOT currently enrolled) 
will have to go through a different application process, to be posted on the website 
soon. 
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